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As a medical cannabis patient and business owner in the cannabis industry, i strongly 
oppose the unnecessary tracking and testing in this bill. 
The current system works fine, despite nay-saying from corporate sponsored lobbyists
looking to hamstring one of Maine's thriving cottage industries.
Keep medical money flowing in Maine, don't kill the industry with unneeded 
regulation.


